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December 13, 2024 

37543.0101 

VIA EMAIL 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UW-240589; WUTC v. Summit View Water Works
Summit View Water Work’s Customer Notice of Public Comment Hearing

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

On December 12, 2024, Summit View Water Works (Summit View Water or Company) submitted 

customer notices for review by Commission staff (Staff), to support any public comment hearing required 

by the Commission. Summit View Water now submits a revised notice for its irrigation customers, 

properly showing the amounts at issue as “annual rates” rather than “monthly rates.” The revised notice 

for irrigation customers is included with this filing for Staff’s review.  

Summit View Water provided customers required notices of its initial filing on August 1, 2024, and the 

Company advised customers of their ability to file comments directly with the Commission. The 

Commission also considered the Company’s proposed rate increase at its regular, September 26, 2024 

open meeting. Further hearings in this proceeding may only serve to increase costs to the Company and 

its customers. In the event that the Commission requires an additional opportunity for public comment, 

however, the Company again urges that such a hearing be scheduled as soon as possible.  

Please contact us at your earliest convenience if you have any concerns. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

s/ Michael S. Howard 

Michael Howard  

(206) 628-6652

mhoward@williamskastner.com
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